
NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School Students Set to Graduate 
Timmins, June 26, 2013:  

O’Gorman High School students who are completing their grade12 are set to 
graduate on Thursday, June 27th at 1:00 pm at St. Anthony of Padua Cathedral.   The 
graduation ceremony begins with a traditional mass, followed by the issuing of high 
school diplomas to all graduates. The distribution of bursaries and grants to 
deserving graduates rounds out the afternoon.   
 
Following tradition, a group picture will be taken on the front steps of the cathedral 
after the ceremony where the graduates will throw their graduation caps into the 
air to celebrate this milestone. 
 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board would like to congratulate all of this 
year’s O’Gorman High School graduates and wish each of them success in their 
future endeavours.    
 
Glenn Sheculski, Director of Education, commented, “We are all very proud of the 
accomplishments of our grade 12 graduates.   We have watched them grow 
spiritually, academically and physically in becoming outstanding young adults.   We 
will continue to offer our prayers for them as they aspire to live out the Ontario 
Catholic School Graduate Expectations.   Congratulations!” 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks,  
Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


